


Good day, 
  

Please be advised that Council of the Township of South Stormont passed the following 
resolution on December 18, 2024: 

  
Resolution No.: 254/2024 
Moved By: Councillor Reid McIntyre 

Seconded by: Councillor Jennifer MacIsaac 
 
 

Whereas rural, northern, and remote municipalities are fiscally strained by 
maintaining extensive road networks on a smaller tax base; 

And whereas preventing crashes reduces the burden on Ontario’s already strained 
rural health care system; 

And whereas roadway collisions and associated lawsuits are significant factors in 
runaway municipal insurance premiums; preventing car crashes can have a significant 
impact in improving municipal risk profiles; 

Therefore, be it resolved that the Township of South Stormont requests that the 
Government of Ontario take action to implement the rural road safety program that 

Good Roads has committed to lead; 
And further that this resolution be circulated to all municipalities in Ontario requesting 

their support, as well as the Premier of Ontario and the Minister of Transportation. 
Result: CARRIED 

  

Kind regards, 

  
  

 
  

 

Ashley Sloan, AMP 
Deputy Clerk 
Marriage Officiant 
  
Email: ashley@southstormont.ca 
Phone: 613-534-8889 ext. 204 
2 Mille Roches Road, P0 Box 84, Long Sault, ON K0C 1P0 
https://www.southstormont.ca 
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